
 

 

 
Sacred Heart Girls’ College 

Manawa Tapu 
 

Enrolments for 2024 
 

Sacred Heart Girls’ College is a Catholic Integrated school for 
students from Years 7 – 13, which celebrates the charism gifted to 
us by our founding order, the Sisters of Our Lady of the Missions. 
 
To be considered for enrolment and entry to the boarding hostel, 
Elizabeth House, and as a day student, in 2024, applications must 
be submitted by the end of Term 2, 30 June 2023. 
 
Our Priority in Enrolment Procedure can be found on our website 
(www.shgcnp.school.nz) and will be rigorously applied in 
discerning enrolment. 
 
If you have any enrolment queries, please address them to the 
Executive Assistant, Denise Stachurski; ph 758 5023 ext 704 or 
Email: dst@shgcnp.school.nz 
 

Open Afternoon 2023 
 

We will be holding an Open Afternoon on Tuesday 23 May 2023, 
1.45 - 3pm for anyone interested in visiting our college. 

Students will greet you at the entrance. 
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